Sacred Heart School
4419 52 Avenue
Wetaskiwin, Alberta
T9A 2X7
Ph: (780)352-5533 Fax: (780)352-7042
www.sh.starcatholic.ab.ca

September 4, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Planning is underway for the 15th annual Sacred Heart School Grade 9 trip to Victoria, British
Columbia. As a parent or guardian of a grade 9 student in our school, you are invited to a
parent information meeting on Wednesday, September 26, 2018 at 7:00pm in the school
library. During this meeting, we will be discussing the trip dates, trip cost, payment options,
trip activities, and the possibility of fundraising for this trip. If you plan to attend this meeting,
please plan to bring your grade 9 student if possible.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact the undersigned. As a grade 9 trip
alumni, I look forward to sharing this incredible experience with you and your family!

Sincerely,
Kara Balloch

Grade 9 Trip Coordinator

(780) 352 5533
kara.balloch@starcatholic.ab.ca
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